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Healthcare Issues & The 84th Texas Legislature
A Forum For Healthcare Professionals
July 16, 2015
Every other year, the Texas Legislature considers and deliberates thousands of legislative 
proposals. Many of these affect the healthcare industry. The Forum for Healthcare 
Professionals brings together State Representatives Jeff Leach and Bill Zedler to explain the 
newly passed laws and what the legislative session means for the healthcare industry.
Join Gray Reed & McGraw and the Baylor University Hankamer School of Business for a 
round-table discussion, along with great networking.
WHEN: 
July 16, 2015
6:00 – 7:00 p.m. Networking
7:00 – 8:00 p.m. Presentation
8:00 – 8:30 p.m. Networking
WHERE:
The Highland Dallas
5300 E. Mockingbird Lane
Dallas, Texas 75206
SPEAKERS:
Rep. Jeff Leach is a State Representative in the Texas House of Representatives, 
representing District 67 in Collin County. In the 84th Legislature, Jeff serves on the House 
Committee on Criminal Jurisprudence and the House Committee on Government 
Transparency & Operation. Jeff is a Counsel at Gray Reed & McGraw.
Rep. Bill Zedler is a retired medical consultant from Arlington who is a member of the 
Texas House of Representatives from District 96, which encompasses a portion of Tarrant 
County. Bill served on both the Public Health and Special Purpose Districts Committees 
during the recently concluded 84th legislative session. He continues to work in the 
healthcare sector providing consultative services.
RSVP:
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Please RSVP by July 14th by visiting www.grayreed.com/ClientCareEvent 
For more information, contact ltilley@grayreed.com or JL_Radford-Williard@baylor.edu
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